

HOME OFFICE

Queen Anne's Gate London SW1H9AT

Direct line 01-213 4127 Switchboard 01-213 3000

The Clerk to the Police Authority

Your reference

The Chief Constable

Our reference

POL/74 1232/7/4

Date

8 September 1978

Dear Sir

HOME OFFICE CIRCULAR 129/1978

ASSISTANCE TO POLICE SPORTS CLUBS

It has been agreed that the annual maximum contribution per head by police authorities to police clubs authorised in Home Office Circular No 179/1971 should be increased from 75p to £1 beginning with the financial year 1978/79.

The additional cost to police authorities will, subject to audit, rank for grant.

An additional copy of this circular is enclosed for the information of the Chief Finance Officer.

Yours faithfully

P MAWER